## Extract from Hansard

[COUNCIL - Tuesday, 29 May 2007] p2505b-2505b Hon Giz Watson; Hon Dr Sally Talbot

## DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION - MEETINGS OF STAFF AND/OR MINISTERIAL STAFF WITH MR PETER CLOUGH

- 4723. Hon Giz Watson to the Parliamentary Secretary representing the Minister for the Environment Regarding representations and lobbying about hazardous waste, I ask -
- (1) Did any Department of Environment and Conservation (DEC), formerly known as Department of Environment, staff and/or ministerial staff meet with political lobbyist Mr Peter Clough at anytime during 2006?
- (2) If yes to (1), what were the details of those meetings?
- (3) If yes to (1), who was Mr Clough representing?
- (4) If yes to (1), was the Core Consultative Committee on Waste (3C) process on hazardous waste or the 3C activities discussed?

## Hon SALLY TALBOT replied:

1. Yes

2.	Date	Officer	Topic
	27/10/2006	Senior Policy Advisor, Office of the Minister for the Environment	3C process, BHP customer survey
	26/10/2006	Director, Environmental Management Division	BHP customer survey
	29/03/2006	Director, Environmental Management Division & Business Manager, Environmental Management Division	Waste oil
	28/03/2006	Director, Environmental Management Division & Environmental Regulation Manager	Possible relocation of Wren Oil as a result of the 3C process

- 3. Wren Oil on 28 and 29 March 2006. BHP on 26 October 2006. Wren Oil and BHP on 27 October.
- 4. Yes.